
Are you a budding historian?  

Do you enjoy finding out about the 

past?  

Then we need you for the Humanities 

after school club! 

 

 

 

 

 

This club is exclusively for KS2.  

This is an unique opportunity to work alongside Nottingham 

Trent students and explore more about our History topics.  

The club will be after school on:  

Tuesday 22nd March  

from 3.30 – 4.30pm with squash and biscuits provided! 

If your child would like to take part, then please fill out the digital 

consent form by Wednesday 9th March.  

I look forward to seeing you there,  

Miss Bond  


